
A Moment With Audrie

To the families and friends of Rylee
Goodrich and Anthony Barajas~
 
The Corona-Norco Family YMCA
stands shoulder to shoulder with the
families and friends of Rylee and
Anthony as they grieve during this
extremely difficult time.

We want the families to know that as a Y, we care and we are
praying for all of you; praying for strength, peace and love.
 
It is during such difficult times when our community and
families need to come together stronger than ever; to reach
out, support, offer compassion and warmth. This is when the
community is called to respond as one. The City of Corona,
neighbors, friends, churches, and schools, are all united in
sadness and mourn along with you. We will continue to pray,
listen and love in honor of Rylee and Anthony and will support



you however we can.
 
Our children are our world and we are holding you closely at
this time.
 
In Community Spirit, 

Audrie~Audrie~
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Del Real Foods has chosen the Corona-Norco Family YMCA to
receive funds from their Back to School Bundle fund raiser this

year! YEY! We're so excited!



Education is food for the brain, while Del Real Foods' Back to
School bundle is food for your family. This bundle has the perfect
combination of on-the-go lunch options and after-school snacks.

Click below to find out how you can get your Bundle TODAY.

​Mention the Corona-Norco Family YMCA in the Comments Section
of your order to receive an extra item!

Place your order today because this promotion ends August 15th!

Order Your Bundle HERE

Blood Pressure
Self-Monitoring
Program Grant

The Corona-Norco Family YMCA is
so excited to announce that our Y

has been awarded a Blood
Pressure Self-Monitoring
Program Grant, through a

national alliance with the Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) and the YMCA of the USA.

Approximately one third of the U.S. adult population (33%) have high
blood pressure, or hypertension. High blood pressure rates are even
higher in African American and Mexican American populations. High blood
pressure increases the risk for heart attack, stroke, heart failure, and
kidney disease, but only half of those with high blood pressure have their
condition under control. Studies have shown that routine self-monitoring
of blood pressure leads to better blood pressure management. If you are
experiencing High Blood Pressure, this program might be for you. Please
contact Lori Drengson at ldrengson@ymcacornor.org for more
information. 
 
The Corona-Norco Family YMCA is dedicated to providing transformational

programs for the communities we serve.

https://delrealfoods.com/
https://www.cdcfoundation.org/take-action?gclid=Cj0KCQjw6ZOIBhDdARIsAMf8YyHmt_TzaDD2SBbUmsBeHfLJ4AEGcovAoUyzoO6OP88sLdR-Z3UoGXwaAsi0EALw_wcB
https://www.ymca.org/
mailto:ldrengson@ymcacornor.org


July 31 through
August 22, 2021

our local dd's DISCOUNTS store
located at

714 N. Main St.
Corona, CA 92880

will be collecting in-store donations for
our local Corona-Norco Family YMCA

youth. Visit the store today to see how
dedicated the staff at dd's DISCOUNTS

is to our children's literacy!

dd’s DISCOUNTS works to
improve communities where their
customers and Associates live and

work through the annual
Youth Literacy Fundraiser,

a back-to-school donation drive
that collects in-store donations to

support local schools and
programs. Their impact is

astounding — in 12 years of
partnership with First Book, dd’s

stores have raised upwards of $4.3
million and provided over 1.7

million brand new books to kids in
local communities. Thanks to the
dedication of dd’s customers and
store Associates, children have
increased access to the high-

quality books they need to become
strong readers, learners, and

leaders.

https://www.ddsdiscounts.com/


Albertsons Companies Foundation donates to provide meals to children
during summer months. Corona-Norco Family YMCA is pleased to be the
recipient of a generous grant from Albertsons Companies Foundation that

will help provide much needed assistance to the children in our
community impacted by food insecurity.

Many hunger relief organizations continue to be overloaded by increased
hunger issues caused by the pandemic. Children can be especially

susceptible to hunger during the summer months when school is out.
Through the Nourishing Neighbors initiative, the Foundation continues to
focus on addressing hunger issues in the communities they serve. The
Summer Meals program is part of their latest efforts. We’re grateful to
Albertsons Companies Foundation and their generous customers, our
neighbors, for helping fight hunger in our community. These funds will
help the children of our community with the most basic human need of

being nourished.

We are grateful to be part of the Nourishing Neighbors Family and
working together to make a difference!

Please ask your cashier at our local
Vons and Albertsons stores to "round

up for The Y!"

​Soccer League play is
starting this week.
Come out and join a

http://national.albertsonscompaniesfoundation.org/
https://www.ymcacornor.org/


team!
Call 951-736-9622 for more
information and register at

1331 River Road
Corona, 92878

2021 Fall Youth
Basketball League

Registration is
​NOW OPEN!!





Employee Spotlight - Mari Ulrich

Mari Ulrich is the Site Supervisor at the Youth Center at Merrill in
Corona. She has been working for the Y for over 10 years. At the Merrill

Site, Mari and her team of teachers provide care for families with children
ages 3-5 years old. Mari feels the children at this age are like little

sponges absorbing all the information they learn in their busy day. They
are so willing to learn new things. When Mari walks through the door of
the school, she loves to see their smiling faces. Teaching is rewarding in

so many ways but mostly because we get to watch the children
grow socially, emotional and academically throughout the school year. 

 
Mari was born in a little farming community in Nebraska. She has two

grown sons and a toddler granddaughter. Mari enjoys spending time with
her family. Thanksgiving is her favorite holiday because her family always
finds time to be together and share their holiday meal. Mari’s other family
members are her dog, Freeway and her horse, Tucker. Mari likes to work
in her garden, read books, ride her bicycle and her motorcycle. Mari is

also a big football fan. Go Broncos!!

We're so grateful to have such dedicated staff like Mari helping our kids
grow and prosper!



Summer Day Camp 



Summer Day Camp has been great fun with many adventures so far. The
children enjoy outdoor games like baseball. They had a picnic outside,
cooled off at the splash pad, and have explored a little bit of nature.

It's not too late to register for Camp!
​Call 951-736-9622 today.



Our staff members have been working hard to make Summer Camp
FUN FUN FUN!!! Thank you!!

Main Y Site Update

The playground at the Main Y installed new playground mats! They're so
beautiful and are helping to keep the children safe from injuries while

playing exuberantly!

Jurupa Site
Update

Our school age program has
been having so much fun with
all the activities they have
been doing this summer.

On Tuesdays, they enjoy water
play. It feels so good because
it’s been so hot. They had a



picnic outside and got to write
positive quotes on each other’s
T-shirt.

One day the Ms. Maria and the
teachers made the children a
down-home breakfast with
pancakes, bacon, sausage,
eggs, and orange juice.

On July 2, the children played
volleyball and then cooled
down with snow cones.

The Glen Avon public Library
has been bringing us arts and
crafts that go with the books
they are using in the summer
reading program.

On Friday, July 23, they had a luau. They decorated the classroom and
the children performed a dance and song for the other classes.

Home Gardens Site Update



Camila is showing how to
get those cotton balls in

the bowl without looking.

We had some water races and played games with water to help beat
some of this summer heat! The kids showed great amounts of patience
and skill balancing cups of water on their heads while racing across the

playground.



Come join the CORONA Chamber and the City of CORONA as we meet for
a great event on Tuesday Night, August 31st, in Anaheim at the Angels
Stadium. They'll take on the New York Yankees for what is sure to be a
great matchup. Arrive early and enjoy meeting with many neighbors and
friends. Game starts at 6:38 pm.

​Tickets purchased are NON-Refundable. Also, the first 14,000 fans in
attendance to the game will receive an amazing Ohtani pillow upon entry!

A portion of the proceeds will be donated to the Corona-Norco Family
YMCA too!

Get Your Tickets HERE

Child Development Programs: From Infant
through Teen

The Corona-Norco Family YMCA offers nurturing and developmentally appropriate
programs for children from infants through teens. Want to know more?

Visit our website

https://business.mychamber.org/events/details/corona-night-with-the-angels-19765
https://www.ymcacornor.org/childcare/

